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BY EMAIL 
 
May 21, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2015-0040 – Consultation on the Regulatory Treatment of Pensions and Other Post-
Employment Benefit Costs 

 
On May 14, 2015 Hydro One Networks Inc. received a letter regarding the beginning of a consultation 
on rate-regulated utility pensions and other post-employment benefits (OPEBs) in the electricity and 
natural gas sectors.  Hydro One Networks Inc. is an interested party and intends to participate in the 
stakeholder consultation activities.  Please direct all communication regarding this consultation to the 
following: 
 
Erin Henderson - Sr. Regulatory Coordinator  
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Regulatory@HydroOne.com 
 
and 
 
Allan Cowan - Director, Major Rate Applications  
Hydro One Networks Inc.  
Allan.Cowan@HydroOne.com  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ERIN HENDERSON 
 
Erin Henderson 
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